BEHAVIORAL HEALTH COORDINATING COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

MEETING SUMMARY
August 13, 2013

Chairman Frank W. Berry, Commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and
Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) called the August 13, 2013 meeting of the
Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s executive committee to order at
approximately 1:04 p.m.

Executive committee members attending were: Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD),
Ombudsman Corinna Magelund (ODSO), Commissioner Brian Owens (DOC), and
Commissioner Clyde Reese (DHS). Robert Keller of the PAP Board attended on behalf
of PAP Chairman, Albert Murray.

The committee took action on the following:
» Unanimously approved the June 3, 2013 executive committee meeting minutes; and
* Unanimously approved the September 25, 2013 meeting agenda.

In addition to these actions, the committee received an update from Commissioner
Berry on DBHDD’s current priorities and a report on the progress of the BHCC
transition care workgroup. The committee also discussed the issue of workforce
development, decided on some related next steps and considered putting forth a
recommendation for a new composition of the Council.

The meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s Executive Committee was
adjourned at approximately 2:14 p.m.
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